Jeffrey P. Burnham Carol C. Burnham

Residence
161 Sirugo Avenue
Key West, Fl 33040

Attn: City of Key West
City Clerk’s Office
E-Mail vwalker@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Re: Doug Helisen
1221 Laird Street
Key West, FL 33040

Please be advised that my wife Carol and | have been longtime (over thirty years) neighbors of the
Helisen’s who have proved to be of great value to the neighborhood, and to us personally through
hurricanes, family sickness, summer robberies of our house and many other forms of kindness over that
same period.

We have been aware of the Helisen’s challenges with code enforcement concerning set back issues with
a previously approved permit for their second story walkway. In short, severe problems resulted from
Hurricane Wilma, economic ups and downs, insurance companies stalling, and life threatening medical
issues superseding remembering to renew the expired permit.

Please allow this correspondence to serve as a formal request to grant the Helisen family a variance in
light of all that has transpired in their simple plan to improve and finish their already in place walkway.
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P.S. | will make myself available at any time to help provide additional information or answer any
questions you may have (cell 518-572-4896).

Thank you,

ffrey P nham



The undersigned Norma and Robert Sawyer own a home at 1314 Johnson St. Key West and wish to

advise the Planning Board that we approve the request for a front yard setback variance at 1221 Laird
Street.

Norma and Robert Sawyer
1314 Johnson St.
Key West, Fl. 33040



To Whom it may Concern

We reside at 1300 Atlantic Drive, and have been friends for thirty years with Carrie and Doug
Heligson.

We approve!

Thank you,

Julia and Mark Orofino



My husband Terence Mealor and |, Alisa Mealor have resided at 1214 Laird St. across from Doug and
Carrie Helliesen for over three years and have been full time local Key West residents for over 23 years.
We would like to share that we wholeheartedly support to approve the request for the setback
variance at 1221 Laird St.
Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.
Sincerely,
Alisa and Terence Mealor



